
Curry County
Justice Reinvestment in

Curry County received a Justice Reinvestment grant in the amount of $215,249 for 
2017-2019 to support the following:

SAFETY People undergo thorough risk and needs assessments to determine 
whether they can be managed safely and effectively in the community. 

ACCOUNTABILITY People receive intensive community supervision 
supported by Thinking for a Change program concepts. 

TREATMENT People receive evidence-based substance abuse treatment and 
mental health services. 

VICTIM SERVICES Ten percent of the county’s Justice Reinvestment funds 
are used to support adult and child victims of domestic and sexual assault.

How has Justice Reinvestment improved 
Oregon’s approach to public safety?

Prevented two 
prisons from opening 

while crime rates
remained flat. 

$9.6M

Invests in crime 
survivor services in 

all 36 counties

Transforming society’s response to crime with innovative 
solutions that ensure accountability, equity, and healing.



Justice Reinvestment is an important shift in how Oregon creates greater public safety. It’s the 
smart approach, but it will take time, commitment, and leadership to get right.

GET TO KNOW your local public safety leaders and urge them to support Justice 
Reinvestment. 

LEARN MORE by attending Local Public Safety Coordinating Council Meetings.

What Elected Officials Can Do

CURRY COUNTY LOCAL PUBLIC SAFETY COORDINATING COUNCIL MEMBERS*

Kelby McCrae, Brookings Police Chief 
John Ward, Curry Cuonty Sheriff 
Dave Denney, Adult Probation Officer 
Everett Dial, Curry County District Attorney 
Jesse Margolis, Circuit Court Judge 
Rick Inokuchi, Defense Attorney 
Court Boice, Curry County Commissioner 
Wendy Lang, Juvenile Department Director 

Erin Porter, Director, Curry County Behavioral 
Health 

Lea Sevey, Director, Oasis Shelter Home 
Becky Campbell, Gold Beach City 

Councilperson 
Terrie Richards, Port Orford City 

Administrator 
Jeffrey Lewis, Oregon State Police 
Christine Neil, Juvenile Probation Office

* LPSCC committee members may change.

Legislators play an important role in Justice Reinvestment’s success. You can: 

VISIT PROGRAMS in your district that receive Justice Reinvestment funds:
• Columbia Care Services Inc. 
• Curry Community Health and 

Columbia Care Services 

• Oasis Shelter Home Inc. 
• Wally's House, Child Advocacy 

Center

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Shannon Wight, Deputy Director 

(503) 896-6708 | shannon@safetyandjustice.org

mailto:shannon@safetyandjustice.org

